
Miranda House 
University of Delhi 

 
31.03.2022 

 
Postponement of Walk-in-Interview of Non-Teaching Posts (on contractual basis) 

 

With reference to the advertisement dated 26.03.2022 for Non-Teaching posts purely 

on contractual basis, the candidates are hereby informed that the walk-in-interview for 

the same which was scheduled to be held on Saturday 02.04.2022, has been 

postponed due to unavoidable circumstances.  

The revised date of interview will be announced later through the college website.  

 

-sd- 
Officiating Principal  


